
Livonia Public Schools 
Assistant Superintendent of Business Services  

 
Date: September 6, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Purchase Recommendation for Replacement Tractors – 2013 Bond 
 

As you know the replacement of custodial and maintenance equipment was included 
in the 2013 bond approved by the community.  We would like to discuss the 
purchase of replacement tractors at the next Building and Site Committee 
Meeting on Monday, September 12, 2016.  
 
Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations is recommending the 
purchase of four John Deere replacement tractors from Bader & Sons, South 
Lyon, Michigan for a total cost of $192,334.36.  
 
This purchase would be made through the State of Michigan Mi-Deal Extended 
Purchasing Program and supported by the 2013 Bond Fund budget. I have 
attached the memo from Mr. Lau with additional information. Please feel free to 
contact me if you have any questions. 

 
 

LA/kp 
 
Attachments 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 
 


